	LES Message: Power Outages Across the County
 

	Possible Power Outages
Good Morning Lisbon Families,
There have been reports of power outages across Howard County due to the wind. If this impacts your family and your child has a scheduled check-in today, please let the classroom teacher know as soon as you are able to. Any student/family who emails their classroom teacher when they are able to and shares that they were impacted by the outage will be marked present for any check-ins scheduled during the outage.
Take care & be safe,
Mrs. Anoff
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